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The	strategic	planning	committee	sent	the	2019	proposed	plan	to	the	Board	of	Directors.	The	plan	was	
adopted	at	the	April	2019	Board	of	Directors	meeting.	The	strategic	plan	is	now	available	on	our	
website.		The	committee	and	our	graphic	designer	(Bernie	Rekowski	)	has	put	an	estimated	400																																																																																																																																																																																																					
hours	into	the	project.	I	want	to	thank	my	committee	members	Joanna	Henshaw	and	Cecilia																													
Essenmacher	for	their	dedication	and	hard	work.,	

	


